
    

  Did you 

   know: 

 
 

 

 

Rise Above the Mark (2014) is a documentary that 

brings to light the unfortunate realities of public 

education today. It chronicles the growing 

standardized testing epidemic that is hurting our 

children and diminishing true teaching and learning. 

Join us for a screening of Rise Above the Mark, followed 

by a discussion with other concerned parents, teachers 

and community members. 
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Feb 5, 2015 
7:00 – 9:00  
Sylvania Southview 

High School 
7225 Sylvania Avenue 

Sylvania, Ohio 43560 

 
 

 

One point, on one test, 

on one day can cause a 

child to be held back in 
3

rd
 grade; parents have 

no legal recourse. 

 

For the first time, our 

youngest children will be 

subjected to standardized 
tests in Art, Music and 

Physical Education, solely 

for the purpose of ranking 

teachers. 

More high-stakes, 

standardized tests and test 

preparation materials cause 
financial stress for school 

districts already suffering 

from deep cuts in state 

funding. 

  
 


